
 

 

 
TOWN OF PEMBROKE RECYCLING and 

SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE 

 

Wednesday March 6th, 2024 7:00pm 

Pembroke Public Library  

Trustees Room 

 

Members in attendance: Meghan Watts (Chair) Evan Payne (Clerk) Steve 

Curley, Kay Kopper, Charles Marshall 
 

 

Ms. Watts called the meeting called to order at 7:02 pm. 
 

The committee voted to approve previous February meeting minutes. 

Previous month’s meeting minutes were approved unanimously. 
 

The committee discussed the purview of the committee under the new 

title and then began creating a list of recycling and sustainability 

initiatives the committee would like to pursue in the near and long term. 

The committee decided to create an extensive list of ideas and then vote 

on which ideas to prioritize and discuss how to implement them. Items 

on this list included: promotion of the Wilson E. Whittaker Recycling 

Center, educating PTO’s about setting up Terracycle programs at 

schools, editing the committee page on the town website, and hosting a 

speaker series at the library covering a range of sustainability topics.  
 

The committee unanimously voted to adjourn the meeting at 8 pm. 
 


